
November 18, 2021

Dear Families:

Next week we will continue to focus on the letter “Tt” and I will 
introduce “Th”. We will explore what it means to be thankful, the first 
Thanksgiving and sharing with others. 

A fun Turkey song we will be singing is:
 Hello Mr. Turkey, how are you? (Clap, Clap)
 Hello Mr. Turkey, how are you? (Clap, Clap)
 With a gobble, gobble, gobble (wiggle fingers under chin)
 and a wobble, wobble, wobble (wobble about)
 Hello Mr. Turkey, how are you? (Clap, Clap)

Our Christian education unit will stay focused on Thankfulness. Our 
Bible verse is “Give thanks to God and praise His name” Psalm 100:4.

We will have a regular class day on Wednesday, November 24. There 
will be NO SCHOOL on Thursday, November 25, Thanksgiving Day.

We wish you and your family a wonderful Thanksgiving.

In His love,
Mrs. Babino

REMINDERS:

* Kingdom Kids Christmas Program Wednesday, December 15 at 
6:30pm in the First Presbyterian Church sanctuary

* If you haven’t sent a family picture please send one with your 
child for our family wall

            Jesus said, “Let the little children come unto me…for the Kingdom of God belongs to such as these.”
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